AH Committee

From: Wil Cambra <wcambra@walkerprecast.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1:09 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Lihau'ula Affordable Housing Project
Attachments: SKM_C45820092212400.pdf

Dear Affordable Housing Committee,

Please find my attached letter in support of the Lihau’ula Affordable Housing Project.

Thank you

T W

WALKER INDUSTRIES
LT

Wil Cambra / president & ceo

Office: 808 877.3430 | Fax: 808 .871.7282

Cell: 808.670.0696 | Email: wcambra@walkerprecast.com
Mailing Address: PO Box 1568, Kahului, HI 96733

Physical Address: Camp 10 Quarry Road, Kahului, HI 96732




Precast Concrete Products

Walker Industries, Ltd.

MEMBER

P.O.BOX 1668 = KAHULUI, MAUI, HAWAII 96733-1568  PHONE (808) 877-3430 + FAX (808) 871-7282

September 22, 2020
Office of Council Services
200 South High Street

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Attention: AFFORDABLE HOUSING COMMITTEE

Re: Letter of Support for Lihau'ula Workforce Housing Project

Dear Members of the Affordable Housing Committee:

On behalf of myself and Walker Industries Ltd, | want to express my strong support for the
Lihau'ula affordable housing project in Olowalu. We desperately need affordable housing for our
Maui Families. It is nearly impossible for young adults growing up on Maui with dreams of future
home ownership. They are either relying on parents or grandparents to provide a home or are
looking to move away to realize their dreams of home ownership. | ask for your help by

approving this much needed project. Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Thank you, _
\D\_.n_._—-z k II
Wil Cambra

President & CEO
Walker Industries, Lid



